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6 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
We would like to bring to your attention a small oversight that has been identified in the 
term dates for the upcoming 2023-24 academic year. This error impacts the dates for the 
summer term. 
 
Upon careful review, we have realised that the previously published term dates for the 
summer term are not accurate. To ensure the smooth operation of our school calendar and 
to align with our academic requirements, we have had to make adjustments to these dates. 
 
We want to assure you that this change has been made with careful consideration for the 
well-being and educational needs of our students. The new and corrected term dates for 
the 2023-24 academic year will be made available on our school’s website and other 
relevant communication channels as soon as possible. 
 
We understand that accurate term dates are essential for planning and organising your 
family’s schedules and we sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. We 
greatly appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we work to rectify this situation. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding these revised term dates or any other 
school-related matters, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our school community. We look 
forward to a successful and productive academic year ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Gissendorf 
Principal 
 

 


